
Roscow, Steve 

5/25/2010 5:13:58 PM
Weisz, Dawn (DWeisz@co.marin.ca.us); Homer, Trina 
(/Q=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC); | Redacted

From:
Sent:

To:

Redacted
Redacted ; Kirby Dus el
(KDusel@navigantconsulting.com); John Dalessi 
(JDalessi@navigantconsulting.com)
Velasquez, Carlos A. (carlos.velasquez@cpuc.ca.gov)Cc:

Bee:
Subject: PG&E and MEA call to check-in and tie up loose ends?

Hi all,

With all the activity these last few weeks, I realize some things are slipping on our mutual “to do” list, so 
I’m sending this note to see if you all are interested in doing a “check-in” call?

Several possible topics:

1 finalization of letter to customers who were opted out via non-tariffed methods

2 update of IVR script and material on PG&E website so it fits MEA’s actual operations

3 customer lists and shared database

Let us know if a call would be useful, and if so, go ahead and propose some days/times that would 
work.

Thanks,

Steve Roscow

CPUC Energy Division

415-703-1189

SB GT&S 0043870

mailto:DWeisz@co.marin.ca.us
mailto:KDusel@navigantconsulting.com
mailto:JDalessi@navigantconsulting.com
mailto:carlos.velasquez@cpuc.ca.gov

